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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in 
Western Sydney. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world-
class public education. 

The NSW Government will deliver a new co-educational high school in Liverpool by bringing 
together the existing Liverpool Boys and Liverpool Girls High Schools, following extensive 
consultation with the community.   

Project Overview 

The new school will offer an expanded range of subjects for students, with purpose-built facilities 
to deliver access to specialised pathways into health and higher education. 

Drop-in information session: Thursday 13 March 2025  

We warmly invite the community to attend an information session to find out more about the 
project. This will be a drop-in style session where you will be able to meet the project team, ask 
questions and provide feedback. 

Time: 3 pm to 6 pm  

Location: Liverpool Boys and Girls High Schools’ library (entry is via the front office at Liverpool 
Girls High School) 

You can drop in at any time during the session. If you are unable to attend, we will also share the 
designs with the community following the information session. 
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Progress update 

The concept designs for the permanent school are complete, and we are excited to be able to share 
these with the community at an information session (details on first page above). 

In developing the master plan and concept design, we have worked closely with the Project 
Reference Group (PRG) which includes school leadership, architects and the project team to 
understand school and community needs. 

Next steps  

Prepare and submit documentation to support our planning applications for the temporary 
Liverpool Boys High School and the permanent high school.  

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/Liverpool-Boys-
Girls-HS or by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 

You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below. 
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